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Dear parents/carers 
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies 2025  
 
Anyone interested in purchasing a Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodie, please access the link for AC Sports (below) or 
access their website www.acsports.co.uk -  select the Shop option and then Personalised Clothing and 
the hoodie can be found.  They are also happy to take orders over the phone.  
 
https://acsports.co.uk/product/st-cuthberts-y11-leavers-hoodie-2025/ 
 
St Cuthbert’s Leavers’ Hoodie 2025 will be available to order until the end of term.  Please note that 
payment for the hoodies are directly to the company and not on ParentPay.   
 
A reminder that the leavers’ hoodies can’t be worn in school until the Leavers Service; the date will be 
notified to all parents and carers in due course. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Carvill or Ms Moa.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

K Moa   K Carvill 

 
Ms Moa                            Mrs K. Carvill  
Head of Year 11            Assistant Head of Year 11 
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